
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Thank you to all the parents who have responded to our Parent Survey. We really appreciate the time you have taken to share 

your thoughts with us. We will publish the results of the survey soon.  

There are two competitions highlighted below; one for art and one for writing. We actively encourage your child to enter these 

competitions and share their entries in school with their class as well as submitting them to the relevant bodies!   

We have uploaded your child’s Curriculum Overviews to the website and they can be found here. This will give you information 

on what your child is learning this half term.  

Best wishes 

Miss Lock 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

16 January 2023 

National Rotary Young Writer Competition 
2022/23 
We have been invited to take part in an exciting  
writing competition being organised by the 
Rotary  
Club of Truro Boscawen.  
The theme this year is ‘PEACE’ - a topical one, 
but a 
 subject also open to many approaches. 
● Judges - appointed by Rotary - will look for  
imagination and creativity. They will consider 
the relevance to the theme, the ability to 
engage interest and to be consistent in the 
power of argument. 
● Students are invited to submit their entries, 
which may be fiction or factual, prose or poetry, 
handwritten or typed. Entries shall be a 
maximum of 550 words for prose or 40 lines for 
poetry entries, and must be legible. Pictures or 
drawings should not be included. 
Who can take part? 
The competition is open to all school and college 
communities (including students that are home 
educated) and other young peoples’ community 
organisations, for example Scouts and Girl 
Guides. 
The competition is in three age groups (Ages as 
at 31 August 2022) 
Junior: up to and including 10 years old. 
Intermediate: 11 to 13 years old. 
Senior: 14 to 17 years old. 
The closing date for entries is 27 January. We 
would love for as many children from Devoran 
to enter as possible. We have included the 
details and entry form on our website and we 
can also print these off for anyone who would 
like a copy.  
 

  

http://www.devoran.cornwall.sch.uk/web/curriculum_overviews/379080
http://www.devoran.cornwall.sch.uk/web/phonics_reading_spelling_and_writing/312693

